DRAFT

WOODLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES

April 3, 2007

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 2:30 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Kay Robertson, Tammy Hall, Stephine Flickinger, Derisa Hindle, Judy Carter and Teresa Morgan.

The agenda was approved by the council.  The March minutes will be reviewed/approved at the May 8th meeting.

There were no visitors present.

I. REPORTS:

A. ACCIDENT – No significant accidents this month.

B. BUDGET – The budget was approved.

C. RITA BOOK – Parent volunteers run the store each month.  We have enough prizes to last through this school year.  Discussion continued on the end-of-the-year prize for those students who met their goal each month.  Next meeting is May 1, 2007.

D. GOOD NEWS – Debbie Keffer was a finalist for the Excel award.

II. PLANNING

A. CSIP and SB 168 – This was discussed.  Activities were sought for the gap between whites and African Americans.  Suggestion included (see sheet).  These will be addressed in the CSIP.

B. MATH STUDY – All 1st and 2nd grade teachers registered to take part in the Mathematica Study.  Each class will receive free materials to include manipulatives for the 2007-08 school year.  The series has not yet been given.

III. POLICIES – No policies were discussed at the April meeting.

IV. EXECUTIVE SESSION – SBDM approved the hiring of Lashane Martin to replace Mariah Brown.  Debbie Cobb was hired to replace Lashane Martin as a part-time ESS assistant.

V. ADJOURN – All agreed that the meeting was adjoured at 4:00 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will take place on May 8th, 2007. 

